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SUMMER FAIR 
DONATION DAYS 

 

Not long now until the Cage Green Summer Fair! 

This year, the donation days will be a little different. The children are 

invited to come into school with crazy/odd socks on Friday 17th June; with crazy 

hair/hat on Friday 24th June; and Friday 1st July will be a non-uniform day. 

In return, we would like donations for the Summer Fair. Please donate as much as 

you feel you can – the more donations we get, the more money we will raise! All 

the money raised at the Fair will benefit your child. 

The requested donations please are as follows: 

 WHAT TO WEAR DONATION 

FRIDAY 
17

th
 JUNE 

Uniform and crazy 
socks/odd socks 

Sweets in a jar / bottles 
(alcohol preferably please) 

FRIDAY 
24

th
 JUNE 

Uniform and crazy 
hair/crazy hat 

Children’s tombola / bottles 
(alcohol preferably please) 

FRIDAY  
1

st
 JULY 

Non-uniform Children’s tombola / Cakes 

 
The Sweets in a jar are for a Sweets Tombola. You can fill a jam jar with sweets 

of your choice (preferably wrapped or packets of sweets). The bottles donations 

are for the adult tombola. Glass bottles can be handed directly to the school 

reception. We do ask that all donations are new and unused items. Any food or 

drink items must please be in date. 

In addition, at any time between now and 1st July, we are also looking for good 

quality second hand toys for our stall so if you are having a spring clearance to 

make room for all the new toys then please think of us and bring your donations 

into school anytime. 

Thank you all so much for your continued support, 

Cage Green PTFA 

http://www.cage-green.kent.sch.uk/

